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From: Hantie Plomp <hantie@triplo4.com>

Sent: 21 September 2020 14:00

To: Thabile Sangweni

Cc: Muhammad Essop; Coenrad Agenbach; Milicent Solomons; Melissa Gopaul; Shanice
Singh; Janice Tooley; David Mabunda; Chen Read; Nerita Sewnath; Naadira Nadasen

Subject: RE: The Proposed Gas To Power Projects - Port Of Ngqura, Port Of Saldanha Bay, Port

Of Richards Bay

Dear Thabile,

Thank you for the approval and notification.
Its greatly appreciated.

Kind Regards

Hantie Plomp (M.Inst.D)| Managing Director
Masters Environmental Management (Cum Laude)
Pr.Sci.Nat; EAPASA
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From: Thabile Sangweni [mailto:TSangweni@environment.gov.za)

Sent: Monday, 21 September 2020 13:47

To: Hantie Plomp

Cc: Muhammad Essop; Coenrad Agenbach; Milicent Solomons; Melissa Gopaul; Shanice Singh; Janice Tooley; David
Mabunda; Coenrad Agenbach

Subject: RE: The Proposed Gas To Power Projects - Port Of Ngqura, Port Of Saldanha Bay, Port Of Richards Bay




Dear Hantie

This is to inform you that the three amended PPP plans (Port of Ngqura, Port of Saldanha Bay & Port of Richards Bay)
have been approved.

Regards
Thabile

From: Hantie Plomp [mailto:hantie@triplo4.com]

Sent: 18 September 2020 01:56 PM

To: Thabile Sangweni

Cc: Muhammad Essop; Coenrad Agenbach; Milicent Solomons; Melissa Gopaul; Shanice Singh; Janice Tooley; David
Mabunda

Subject: The Proposed Gas To Power Projects - Port Of Ngqura, Port Of Saldanha Bay, Port Of Richards Bay

Dear Thabile,

We do apologise for submitting the Public Participation Plan later than anticipated i.e. not yesterday as communicated
per the meeting.

The reason is, we have engaged the services of an independent company (Phelamanga,) to manage the Public
Participation Process and requested the review the PP Plan prior to the submission to the Department.

We are currently drafting the minutes of the meeting.
Looking forward to your comments / approval of the attached plans.
Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries.

Kind Regards

Hantie Plomp (M.Inst.D)| Managing Director
Masters Environmental Management (Cum Laude)
Pr.Sci.Nat; EAPASA

KWAZULU-NATAL

»  (INVESTOR
AWARI ):)

AWARDS 2019 -

Fegiaty » B bt B sem b2 d avw
Tosey [ atarQury L Aavn

[TTINGIVIDUAUAWARDS 2019

I ORGANISATIONAL AWARD 2019

T 032 946 3213 | F 032 946 0826 | M 083 308 8003
hantie@triplo4.com; www.triplo4.com

Ballito: Douglas Crowe Drive, The Circle, Suite 5
Ballito | Durban | Johannesburg

Triplo4 Sustainable Solutions is a Level 1 B-BBEE Contributor
&2 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail




